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Roz Fallon, Programme Officer 

c/o Reception 

Herefordshire Council 

Plough Lane, 

Hereford 

HR4 0LE 

Date: 6 October 2022 

Our ref: 04051/02/NT/PM/25898393v1 

Your ref: Herefordshire MWLP 

Dear Ms Fallon 

Herefordshire Minerals and Waste Local Plan – Publication Draft 

On behalf of our client, Bourne Leisure Limited (“Bourne Leisure”), please find below representations 

relating to the Publication Draft Minerals and Waste Local Plan (MWLP), and specifically the ‘Matters, 

Issues and Questions’ document, published by The Planning Inspectorate (PINS) on 22 August 2022. 

Bourne Leisure operates more than 50 holiday sites in the form of holiday parks, resorts and hotels in 

the UK and is a significant contributor to national and local tourist economies. In Herefordshire, 

Bourne Leisure operates Holme Lacy House Hotel under its Warner Leisure Hotels brand. 

Please find enclosed three Statements, which address the following matters raised by PINS: 

• Matter 1 – Legal compliance 

• Matter 2 – Vision, Objectives and Spatial Strategy 

• Matter 6 – safeguarding Mineral Resources, Infrastructure and Facilities 

We trust that these representations are clear and will assist in progressing the emerging MWLP. Please 

do not hesitate to contact me or my colleague Helen Ashby-Ridgway should you require clarification on 

any of the points made. We would also be grateful if you would continue to keep us informed of 

progress on the development of the MWLP and all other emerging planning policy for Herefordshire. 

Yours sincerely 

Phil Marsden 
Associate Director 

Encs. 

Nathaniel Lichfield & Partners Limited (trading as “Lichfields”) is registered in England, no. 2778116 
Registered office at The Minster Building, 21 Mincing Lane, London EC3R 7AG 


